
NOTICE  

RELOCATION OF THE DEPARTMENT OF DEVELOPMENT MANAGEMENT    

 

Please note that the offices of the Department of Development Management 

(Land Use Management and Building Development Management) are 

relocating from the present Eikestad Mall Offices. 

The relocation will happen during the period of Friday 21 October 2022 up to 

Thursday 27 October 2022. Any personal visit to the offices and access to staff 

of the Department will consequently not be possible for the duration of the 

relocation.   

During this period all key staff to be available via electronic mail and all staff 

will continue to deliver services insofar as it is practically possible. All telephone 

lines will be re-directed as an interim measure to a temporary call center. 

Messages will be taken and conveyed to the relevant staff for follow up 

purposes once they have access to all communication resources.  

There may however be temporary disruptions with access to telephones and 

e-mail facilities during this period of relocation and your understanding and 

patience will be appreciated.    

The address of the new offices of the Department of Development 

Management from Friday 28 October will be: 

 

NPK Building (1st Floor) 

20 Plein Street (Corner of Plein Street and Van Ryneveld Street) 

Stellenbosch   

 

The Department will attempt to limit the impact of this relocation on service 

delivery to the minimum. We do however apologize in advance for any 

inconvenience that this relocation may cause. 

 

 

    


